COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION OF POSSIBLE
VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS OF CRITTENDEN-
LIVINGSTON COUNTY WATER DISTRICT DUE
TO DENNIS FLEET’S ALLEGED VIOLATION OF
KRS 74.020(8)(B)

CASE NO.
2022-00248
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RESPONSE

Comes now the Crittenden-Livingston County Water District. by and through Counsel,
and in Response to the Order entered on February 10, 2023 in this matter regarding
Commissioner Dennis Fleet, states as follows:

The undersigned has been informed that Commissioner Fleet completed 12 hours of new
commissioner training on September 7 and 8. 2022. Further, Commissioner Fleet did not receive
a Certificate. Lastly, that Commissioner Fleet continues to serve on the Crittenden-Livingston
County Water District Board.
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